City of Ann Arbor — Zoning Board
RE: 200 West Hoover Ave.
To City of Ann Arbor Zoning Board:

I am Ken Graf's neighbor directly to the West of their house. I live at 302 West
Hoover Avenue and our properties do share a common lot border.

I am signing this letter to express my support for the reconstruction project at 200 W
Hoover Avenue. Ken has discussed and shared with us the garage plans and design
as it has been submitted to the Ann Arbor Zoning Board. He has actively asked for
input and showed consideration of our needs as his neighbor during the reconstruction
project and also after the project has been completed.

Thank you for including our support in your considerations.

Sincerely,

rt — 302 West Hoover, Ann Arbor, MI 48103



